
24/5/21 

Year 5/6 Production 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are delighted to announce that Year 6 will be putting on a production of the 

Shakespeare comedy, A Midsummers Night’s Dream!  To keep it COVID safe, we are 

planning an outdoor production which, all being well, will take place on the school field.   

We have planned 3 potential dates for this- Monday 12th, Tuesday 13th or Wednesday 14th 

July at 6.30pm.  We hope to do the production on the first “good weather” date that occurs!  

More information on tickets will be given nearer the date.  We have given out audition 

scripts and a list of characters to those interested today; it would be great if you could help 

your child to choose a part to practise if they have shown an interest in a speaking role.  We 

will be holding informal “auditions” on Thursday.   If you require more information, please 

email y5-6epartment@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk. 

Thank you for your support. 

Year 5/6 team. 
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